WASTE MAMAGEMENT

Think Green?

lanage I's Letter

March 2012

Dear Neighbours:

In this week’s newspapers in Napanee, Belleville and Kingston, you will see an
advertisement of the Notice of Commencement, which marks the official start of
the Environmental Assessment (EA) for a new landfill footprint at our proposed
Beechwood Road Environmental Centre. You will also see an advertisement for
our first public Open House on the EA. This information is attached to this letter.

We will be holding another session specifically for you, our neighbours, before the
first public Open House. In this session, we will explain the proposed EA process.
We will also note any questions or concerns you may have and address them as
the process moves forward. This neighbours’ session will be held on March 26th,
from 4p.m. to 8 p.m. at our offices at 1271 Beechwood Road.

Neighbours Open House Public Open House #1
1271 Beechwood Rd (more details on attached)
March 26 4 p.m.to 7 p.m. 66 Advance Ave, (Firehall)
Napanee,
We hope to see you there, March 28 4 p.m.to 8 p.m.

Randy Harris Site Manager
1271 Beechwood Rd
Napanee, Ontario K7R 3L1

You can call me at 613-388-1057
Or email me at rharris@wm.com




